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Hello from southern Mexico in the state of
Yucatan!

As always, it's a great privilege for us to be able
to write and tell of the works the Lord nis doing
in this ministry. We know it's been a few months
since our last update and to tell the truth, there
has a been alot going on here sowe’ll get
right into it.

Right before  Christmas we
partnered with a church, we help
from time to time in a small village
called Kini. A few years ago, pastor
Miguel and his church God is Good
Baptist had a small bible study in this
small village and from the pandemic it
basically fell away. We agreed to go there
with some of our people and some of 4
his people and do some evangelism.
As we were setting up it began to
rain hard, and so as we all scattered
and sought shelter, the people that
had gathered with us were all under
a roofed porch area of the local govt
building. So, we had the kid’s activity,
and to one side | was able to speak
with several adults and by God’s grace
some were saved. In the course of
our time there an elderly woman
approached me and indicated that
she was from another village, not
too far away and said that she
would like someone to come to her
village and preach the word of God.
We immediately called pastor Miguel
over and they set up a time to go and visit

with her in her village. Pastor Miguel and people
from his church have been going to this village
every Sunday since that time. After a few months
of services there, they have seen several families
come together, about 30 people saved and in
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February they are going to have some baptisms.
Our church has been invited to go and participate,
which is a blessing. God is working and souls are
being saved.

In our own ministries, we had a great Christmas

program at the church with our choir singing
a cantata, our Sunday morning service
was well attended and we had some
visitors with a lady coming forward
 for salvation.
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In our village works, we combined
our 2 villages for the first time and
it was a good time.

We had a big fellowship with about 150

in attendance, gifts for the children and

food after the service. Several people

indicated they had trusted Christ as
Saviour, and we rejoice for what the
Lord has been doing in our villages
churches.

We also were able to build roof over
our children’s area in one of our village
churches. Our cloth covering blew away

in a storm. But now we have a sold metal
o structure that we trust will withstand
any storms.

Thank you all for your faithfulness

to this ministry, for co laboring with

us in our calling and we rejoice for
the fruit we are able to add to your
account, to God be the glory!

Thank you and God bless,

Bro Mitchell Muller

Colossians 4:3, Withal praying also
for us, that God would open unto us a
door of utterance...
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